
Playgroup 
Term 4 - Week 1



Lisa
Welcome to RMPS Playgroup, my name is Lisa 
and I have been working at RMPS since 2013 
as an Integration Aide. I have a background in 
early learning and after completing studies 
came over to Australia from Scotland.

Before Covid-19 the playgroup programme ran 
from 9am to 10:30 am on a Friday morning. 
Families gathering for lots of, craft, stories, fun 
and social interaction. Over the years we have 
noticed children coming to playgroup become 
familiar with the school thus making transition to 
school a happy and smooth experience. 

Over the next 11 weeks I have put together 
some activity slides for our preschool age 
children and younger siblings to enjoy.

Feedback is welcomed or if you have any 
questions feel free to email me at 
Lisa.Ralling@education.vic.gov.au

mailto:Lisa.Rallind@education.vic.gov.au


Craft time

Make some colourful butterflies, you will need, bright coloured paper, some 
glue and a helpful person to help you cut out the shapes you need.

Spring is here, have a 
look in your garden for 
spring-time inspiration!

Maybe you could make some flowers for your butterflies to sit on.

Daisys - your will need…

Cotton buds 
Playdough
Pipe cleaners 
Card
An adult to help you cut with scissors 
Glue

Method…

1. Cut cotton buds in half 
2. Glue some playdough on a piece of card
3. Stick the cotton buds into the playdough
4. If you don’t have pipe cleaners to make a 

stem or leaf you can use coloured paper



Outdoor activities now that Spring is here we can be outside in our gardens or walk to the park

Playing with sand is always fun. 

Try making a river in your sand 
pit with aluminum  foil. Look 
around your garden to see what 
you can use to create your river. 

Do you have any animals that 
might like to explore your river?



Story time 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY


Music time

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5gs8_VUSnMQ


Hope you have had lots of fun today, I would love to see photos of activities/crafts you 
have done and with your parents permission we would could share your photo in RMPS 

newsletter.


